

April 2025

Queen of Hearts Nursery Schools Tel 548-877-0693

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Through the Looking Glass

Dear Parents

We wish you a very peaceful and blessed Easter with your family. Queen of Hearts will be closed Good Friday and Easter Monday. I would like to thank you in advance for supporting our Charity of the Year over the next few months, through Mini Pots of Care for Big Brothers, Big Sisters of Grey Bruce and West Simcoe and our collective Walk and Move for Hospice in May. Thank you to our teachers who are helping the children in linking the caring for our plants to caring for people whilst painting, planting and walking. Carron

APRIL'S REMINDERS



Autism Awareness Day - Wednesday April 2 Join us in wearing blue to celebrate Autism Awareness.

Jersey Day - Tuesday April 8
Join us in wearing your favourite team Jersey.





Earth Day Celebration - Tuesday April 22
To celebrate our wonderful planet and encouraging the care of our home we are going to be wearing green, blue or brown on Tuesday April 22.

Little People, Big Voices - Friday April 25
The last Friday of each month we continue to look at ways to care for our earth. To show your support, it would be great if you could send your child in green.





Mini Pots of Care for Big Brothers, Big Sisters

This year children are planting basil seeds and tending to those over the next month. Parents can collect these Mini Pots of Care for \$6.00 with all proceeds going to Big Brothers, Big Sisters Grey Bruce.

Easter

Queen of Hearts will be closed Good Friday, April 18 and Easter Monday, April 21

April's Theme: Transportation

So many ways to get from A to B and we will be discovering them all......

Our Character Attribute: Helpful

To offer assistance to others even if not asked to do so.

Spring Reminder to Parents

We have hats on children all year round. As the sun starts to warm up please can you ensure your child has a sun hat at school.

Please also apply sunscreen before your child comes to school so they are ready to play outside. Teachers will apply before children go out in the afternoon. Thank you

Earth Activities Week

During the week of April 22-25, we will be exploring different activities and ways that we can take care of our planet while learning about nature and having fun whilst doing it.

Save the Date
Founder's Day Graduation and Summer Fête
Saturday, June 14
Save the date for Saturday, June 14 as we have our
graduation ceremony, followed by our annual Summer Fête for
all Queen of Hearts families at Nawash Park in the Kelso
Beach Amphitheatre.

www.queenofheartsnurseryschool.com



UPCOMING EVENTS





QYC Spring Movie Nights April 11 - Wall-E

May 30 - Kung Fu Panda Ages Kindergarten to 12 years

Children can join us for a wonderful evening of papcorn, activities, and a movie! On April 11, children can choose to be booked for taco making, followed by the movie, or book for only the movie. On May 30, we will be watching Po as he starts his adventure in Kung Fu Panda. Please contact Reservations for more information.



OYC Classic PD Days April 11, June 6, June 27 Ages Kindergarten to 12 Years Every PD Day, QYC offers a day full of exciting new activities and experiences.

Please Note: PD Days do change between the private and public school systems.



QYC Fun Factory PD Days April 11, June 6, June 27

Ages Kindergarten to 12 Years

Join us at our very own indoor play centre for some Jurassic fun! The QYC Fun Factory will be running speciality interactive day programs.

Contact Reservations for more information



Hike/Move for Hospice May 1-31

Queen of Hearts will again be participating in Hike for Hospice, raising funds for Chapman House - Residential Hospice Grey Bruce, Information will be sent out during the month of April for joining the team online and collecting pledges.

We will have a Family Walk on Saturday, May 31 at Harrison Park for all families and staff.









QYC Summer Clubs Registration June 30 - August 29, 2025 7:15am - 5:45pm Daily

Registration for the QYC Classic and Specialty Summer Clubs are now open. Early bird pricing available until May 1. Returning this year is our popular Global Guardians and Art & Design/Foodies Clubs, dedicated to a variety of ages. A brochure is available for viewing by clicking the register now button, or scanning the QR code.



For more information on any of these School Age programs, please contact: reservations@queenofheartsnurseryschool.com

www.queenofheartsnurseryschool.com